
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ATTENTION All Spartan Bus Riders 

 

NEW “REGISTER2RIDE” TRANSPORTATION 
INITIATIVE 

 
Students, who are eligible for school bus transportation, in order to 
receive a bus assignment, parents/students MUST register with the 
Transportation Department.  You will need to answer the question 
“Are you going to ride the school bus for the 2022/23 school 
year?” and indicate if a bus is needed for the AM, PM, or both. 
To register for a bus and for more information, including a list of 
frequently asked questions, visit or scan the QR Code below:  
 
https://www.browardschools.com/Register2Ride 
or call the customer service line at 754-321-4499 or email:   
register2ride@browardschools.com. 
 

 
“REGISTER2RIDE” 

Register by 

JUNE 15, 2022  to 

Guarantee a bus seat for 

The First Day of School  


